INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE: INTERPROFESSIONAL EDUCATION

Optometric Education is announcing a future theme edition, which will focus on all aspects of in-
terprofessional education (IPE). The deadline to submit articles for this theme edition is June 30,
2014. The theme edition is tenatively scheduled for publication in November 2014. For additional

information, contact Dr. Aurora Denial at deniala@neco.edu.
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